
 

 

 

Confidential Consultation Response Form to the Proposed Federation between 

Bloomsbury Nursery School & Goodway Nursery School 

All responses will be treated in the strictest confidence; however, we will not be able to take any 

anonymous comments into consideration. Responses must be received by 12 noon on Tuesday 25th 

June 2024. Governing Boards will not be able to consider any responses received after this deadline. 

 

Name:  
 

School: I am a (please select): 
 
Parent/Carer of a child at Bloomsbury/Goodway Nursery School 
 
Member of staff at Bloomsbury/Goodway Nursery School 
 
Other interested party (please specify): 
 

Response 
(Please Select): 

         
I support the proposal. 
 
I do NOT support the proposal. 
 
I am not sure. 
 

Reasons for your 
response of 
comments: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Please return this form in an envelope marked FEDERATION CONSULTATION RESPONSE to 

either: 

Bloomsbury Nursery School, Bloomsbury Street, Nechells, B75BX 

Goodway Nursery School, Goodway Rd, Great Barr, B44 8RL 

Hand it in at either school office 

Or return by email to: federation@bloomsbury.bham.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 


